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Source: Barrow Neurological Institute of St. Joseph’s Hospital and Medical Center, Phoenix. This information is based on guidelines set by the
National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke in Bethesda, MD. These orders represent only one potential approach to the management of
acute ischemic stroke patients. For each patient, physicians and institutions must determine treatment appropriate for their own situation.


